
 

PURBROOK INFANT SCHOOL 
ALDERMOOR ROAD EAST, PURBROOK PO7 5NQ 

Telephone:  023 9261 0761 
Email:  adminoffice@purbrook-inf.hants.sch.uk  

Headteacher:  Lisa A de Carteret 
Assistant Headteacher:  Paul Stray 
Business Manager:  Hazel K Dean  

 
07 September 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We have been asked by the Mayor of Havant if we would participate in his Think Pink Week.  Please see 
his letter below.  We will be wearing Pink on Friday 18 September. 
 

Think Pink Week 

 
Thank you so much for participating in the Borough’s inaugural Think Pink Week. We have had an 
incredible response from schools across the Borough and are so excited for our first ever Think Pink Week, 
where each school has chosen one day to wear the colour pink. Your school will be wearing pink on Friday 
18 September. 
 
By wearing an item of something coloured pink however big or small, you will be helping to raise 
awareness for the fabulous work that Hannah’s Holiday Homes do. As Mayor, this is my chosen charity for 
the year and all proceeds raised will go solely towards Hannah’s Holiday Homes. The lockdown has severely 
affected the charity’s work, yet throughout the charity supported children with cancer and their families 
with calls, emails and deliveries. Thankfully Hannah’s Holiday Homes are again able to provide memory 
making holidays for local families and need the help of our community more than ever to enable their 
amazing work to continue.  
 
We would love it if schools could send in pictures of their Think Pink Day that can be used in local press 
releases, subject to the appropriate consent being obtained. As previously stated, I am more than happy 
to come in to schools and support in any way I can. 
 
Thank you so much once again! 
 
Best wishes,  
 
The Mayor of Havant, Cllr Prad Bains  
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